
MARITIME TRADES DEPARTMENT
AFL - CIO

675 FOURTH AVENUE
(BROOKLYN 32, N. Y.

4ED176

Mr. Kermit Geary
R.D. 2, Box 298
Walnutport, Pa.

Dear Mr. Geary:

February 110 1959

This will officially verify your reception of the Voice of the Maritime

December , 1 58
Trades Department on .,.,os.y..,,,r,T,,,...via transmitter

IttnatuizneamucinpacactWICF-95, 15700 kcs, Press Wireless, New York, New York,

Thank you for your interest in this transmission and your report of re-

ception. We shall be glad to hear from you again.

Maritime Trades Department, AFL-CIO


